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The Oxford Companion to Family and Local History David Hey 2008-10-09 This fully
revised and updated edition contains over 2,000 entries from adoption to World War
records. This edition advises how to research your family tree using the internet
and details the full range of online resources available.
Eighteenth-Century Woodworking Tools James M. Gaynor 1997
Yorkshire West Riding Hearth Tax Assessment Lady Day 1672 David Hey 2007
The Economics of Networks Mark Casson 2008 Networks have a widespread economic
significance. They structure the way that market traders interact and configure
relations within and between social groups, urban centres and nation states. This
work on the economics of networks is suitable for researchers in microeconomics,
spatial and business economics.
A History of Sheffield David Hey 1998
Industrial Clusters and Regional Business Networks in England, 1750-1970
2017-07-05 Although economists have long recognised industrial districts as one of
the key features of many economies, it is only recently that attention has been
focused on the region as an effective means of generating accurate insights into
the larger picture of economic performance. This renewed interest in regional
issues has also placed at centre stage the role played by networks as a principal
organisational feature of the local business community, providing scholars with a
rich topic for investigation and debate. Recent work has shown that universal
generalisations concerning the impact of networking on the performance of
industrial clusters lack credibility, highlighting the consequent need to compare
the role played by business networks in a variety of regions. Using a copious
range of research material examining several British regions, this volume poses a
series of fundamental questions about the nature of industrial clusters and
networks. Particular attention is paid to identifying the basic characteristics of
a network, outlining how they evolved in key industrial clusters, and assessing
their impact on industrial performance, both regionally and nationally. The
durability of such networks is another key thread that runs through the essays,
prompting comparison with industrial clusters in Britain and abroad. These are
issues which stimulate discussion on a wide range of factors within the
disciplines of business, economic and social history.
Sidney Pollard David Renton 2004-10-29 Sidney Pollard was a pioneering labour
historian who influenced the gret luminaries in the field, E.P. Thompson and E.J.
Hobsbawm. Almost single-handedly, he pioneered the study of eceonomic management
in history and the understanding of the economic processes by which regions are
formed. As a labour historian, his contribution to the study of the marginalized
in society was original and vital. His history was intimately connected with his

Cities and Creativity from the Renaissance to the Present Ilja Van Damme
2017-09-18 This volume critically challenges the current creative city debate from
a historical perspective. In the last two decades, urban studies has been engulfed
by a creative city narrative in which concepts like the creative economy, the
creative class or creative industries proclaim the status of the city as the
primary site of human creativity and innovation. So far, however, nobody has
challenged the core premise underlying this narrative, asking why we automatically
have to look at cities as being the agents of change and innovation. What
processes have been at work historically before the predominance of cities in
nurturing creativity and innovation was established? In order to tackle this
question, the editors of this volume have collected case studies ranging from
Renaissance Firenze and sixteenth-century Antwerp to early modern Naples,
Amsterdam, Bologna, Paris, to industrializing Sheffield and nineteenth-and
twentieth century cities covering Scandinavian port towns, Venice, and London, up
to the French techno-industrial city Grenoble. Jointly, these case studies show
that a creative city is not an objective or ontological reality, but rather a
complex and heterogenic "assemblage," in which material, infrastructural and
spatial elements become historically entangled with power-laden discourses,
narratives and imaginaries about the city and urban actor groups.
Industrial Clusters John F. Wilson 2022-07-01 Industrial Clusters shows the latest
state of knowledge on the topic of industrial clusters, with a particular focus on
clustering in the UK, and brings together a chronological coverage of the
phenomenon. This set of original essays by a group of leading business and
industrial historians offers fresh perspectives about clusters and clustering. A
primary emphasis of the collection is how knowledge is generated and disseminated
across a cluster, and whether these processes stimulated innovation and
consequently longer-term sustainability. This analysis also prompts questions
about which unit of analysis to examine, from the entrepreneurs and firms they
created through to the industry as a whole and district in which they are located,
or whether one should look outside the region for explanatory factors. Covering
regions as diverse as North Wales, the Scottish Highlands, the City of London, the
Potteries, Sheffield and Lancashire, the essays have been channelled to provide a
detailed understanding of these issues. The editors have also provided a
challenging Conclusion that suggests a new research agenda that could well unravel
some of the mysteries associated with clustering. This edited collection will be
of interest to international researchers, academics and students in the fields of
business and management history, innovation, industrialisation and clusters.
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personal life - from escape to Britain from Nazi-occupied Vienna on the Jewish
kindertransporte, to work in Britain, the USA, Israel and apartheid South Africa.
The Making of Sheffield Melvyn Jones 2004-09-30 Covering thousands of years and a
multitude of topics, the book tells the story of the development from a group of
small agricultural settlements into a town and then a modern city. It covers
success, disappointments, miserable periods and glorious episodes that have marked
the city's evolution.
The Companion to Martin Chuzzlewit Nancy Aycock Metz 2001 This companion provides
the most comprehensive annotation of Martin Chuzzlewit ever undertaken. The
factual annotation supplies information on the historical, literary, and topical
allusions which inform Dickens' work, thus establishing sound foundations for
further critical enquiry of this major Victorian novel.
Advancing with the Army Marcus Ackroyd 2007-01-04 Providing the first ever
statistical study of a professional cohort in the era of the industrial
revolution, this prosopographical study of some 450 surgeons who joined the army
medical service during the Revolutionary and Napoleonic wars, charts the
background, education, military and civilian career, marriage, sons' occupations,
wealth at death, and broader social and cultural interests of the members of the
cohort. It reveals the role that could be played by the nascent professions in
this period in promoting rapid social mobility. The group of medical practitioners
selected for this analysis did not come from affluent or professional families but
profited from their years in the army to build up a solid and sometimes
spectacular fortune, marry into the professions, and place their sons in
professional careers. The study contributes to our understanding of Britishness in
the period, since the majority of the cohort came from small-town and rural
Scotland and Ireland but seldom found their wives in the native country and
frequently settled in London and other English cities, where they often became
pillars of the community.
The Ends of Life Keith Thomas 2009-02-12 How should we live? That question was no
less urgent for English men and women who lived between the early sixteenth and
late eighteenth centuries than for this book's readers. Keith Thomas's masterly
exploration of the ways in which people sought to lead fulfilling lives in those
centuries between the beginning of the Reformation and the heyday of the
Enlightenment illuminates the central values of the period, while casting
incidental light on some of the perennial problems of human
existence.Consideration of the origins of the modern ideal of human fulfilment and
of obstacles to its realization in the early modern period frames an investigation
that ranges from work, wealth, and possessions to the pleasures of friendship,
family, and sociability. The cult of military prowess, the pursuit of honour and
reputation, the nature of religious belief and scepticism, and the desire to be
posthumously remembered are all drawn into the discussion, and the views and
practices of ordinarypeople are measured against the opinions of the leading
philosophers and theologians of the time.The Ends of Life offers a fresh approach
to the history of early modern England, by one of the foremost historians of our
time. It also provides modern readers with much food for thought on the problem of
how we should live and what goals in life we should pursue.
Historical Abstracts 1999
Books in Print 1991
The Historical Archaeology of the Sheffield Cutlery and Tableware Industry,
1750-1900 Victoria Beauchamp 2002 For more than 250 years the name Sheffield was
synonymous with the cutlery industry, although archaeological evidence shows that
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the industry goes back as far as the 12th century. With many of the buildings
rapidly disappearing or being redeveloped, aside from those that have already been
destroyed, this type of publication forms a vital record of an important part of
industrial England. The contributors to this volume look at the development of the
industry in the 18th century, the production of cutlery and flatware, forks and
spoons, the organisation of the labour and working practices, and the geographical
and structural development of workshops and other buildings associated with the
industry.
The Politics of Hospital Provision in Early Twentieth-Century Britain Barry M
Doyle 2015-10-06 Doyle examines the role of local and national politics on
hospitals. Ultimately, Doyle argues that social and economic diversity created a
number of models for future health care which rested on a combination of voluntary
and municipal provision.
A Regional Study of Yorkshire Schools, 1500-1820 John Roach 1998 This history
focuses on Yorkshire, but should facilitate the understanding of all of England's
educational history and invite future comparative studies. Roach (education, U. of
Sheffield, UK) studies the individual histories of schools in the region, puts
education during the 300-year span into its local context, and posits that while
various districts of England responded both to educational ideas that spread
throughout the country and to decisions that originated in parliament, some of the
best ideas started in the provinces themselves. Annotation copyrighted by Book
News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Bowie Knife Norm Flayderman 2004 From Norm Flayderman, perhaps the best-known
name in arms collecting, comes this exciting new book on the Bowie Knife. All we
can say is 'You will be astounded ... It's great.' The size and quality of this
book make it a huge bargain. It is a deluxe edition, printed entirely in color,
with hundreds of massive, professional photographs showing every detail of your
favorite knives. As an added bonus, the photos also contain a countless selection
of some of the best guns and swords that you will ever see - so while this is
technically a knife book, it truly has something for everyone. For instance, there
is a large chapter on Dueling in America, and the Civil War chapters are a book in
and of themselves. This is simply a 'must-buy' purchase for any collector of
antique weaponry.--Amazon.com.
Gladstone Centenary Essays David Bebbington 2000-01-01 W. E. Gladstone towers over
the politics of the nineteenth century. He is known for his policies of financial
rectitude, his campaigns to settle the Irish question and his championship of the
rights of small nations. He remains the only British Prime Minister to have served
for four separate terms. In 1998 an international conference at Chester College
brought together Gladstone scholars to mark the centenary of his death, and many
of the papers presented on that occasion are published in this volume. Covering
the whole of the statesman’s long political life from the first Reform Act to the
last decade of the nineteenth century, they range over topics as diverse as
parliamentary reform and free trade, Gladstone’s English Nonconformist supporters
and his Irish Unionist opponents. A select bibliography, arranged by subject,
supplies guidance for further research. The collection forms a tribute,
appreciative but critical, to the Grand Old Man of British politics.
Sheffield Ruth Harman 2004-01-01 Sheffield has been synonymous with steelmaking
since the eighteenth century and with cutlery for centuries before that. But while
it has an extraordinary variety of industrial buildings connected to its metal
trades, there is another side to what is England's least known big city. Set
amidst magnificent scenery, it has some surprising survivals of its earlier
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history, as well as handsome public, commercial and religious buildings designed
by its Victorian local architects. The leafy western suburbs that rise towards the
Peak District were described by Sir John Betjeman as the finest in England. The
1950s and 60s saw the city famed for its innovative public housing, university
buildings and churches. After the decline of its manufacturing sector in the
1980s, major new venues for sport and entertainment, the prize-winning Peace
Gardens and exciting new buildings such as the Millennium Galleries, Winter Garden
and Persistence Works are visible signs of a renaissance in the city's fortunes.
This is the first comprehensive architectural guide to Sheffield. It describes the
buildings of the city centre and those of the inner suburbs within a two mile
radius of it. It also covers the lower Don valley, still the heart of Sheffield's
steel industry, the outer suburbs to the west where those who made their fortunes
from it lived in splendour and there are excursions to some outstanding buildings
on the outskirts. Major buildings including the Town Hall, the two Cathedrals and
the Winter Garden are given more detailed treatment, as are the two Universities.
The central areas are the subject of walks, those further out have suggested tours
by car. Illustrated throughout in colour with specially commissioned photographs
and with these images augmented by historic maps, paintings and drawings,
Sheffield will enable residents to look at familiar buildings in a fresh light and
encourage visitors to discover for themselves the city's enticing contrasts of
industrial heritage and natural beauty.
History of the Lodge of Edinburgh (Mary's Chapel) No.1. David Murray Lyon
1873-01-01
A History and Description of Winchester Bernard Bolingbroke Woodward 186?
Loyalty, memory and public opinion in England, 1658–1727 Edward Vallance
2019-05-10 This book makes an important contribution to the ongoing debate over
the emergence of an early modern ‘public sphere’. Focusing on the petition-like
form of the loyal address, it argues that these texts helped to foster a
politically aware public by mapping shifts in the national ‘mood’. Covering
addressing campaigns from the late-Cromwellian to the early Georgian period, the
book explores the production, presentation, subscription and publication of these
texts. It argues that beneath partisan attacks on the credibility of loyal
addresses lay a broad consensus about the validity of this political practice.
Ultimately, loyal addresses acknowledged the existence of a ‘political public’ but
did so in a way which fundamentally conceded the legitimacy of the social and
political hierarchy. They constituted a political form perfectly suited to a
fundamentally unequal society in which political life continued to be centered on
the monarchy.
Cutlery for the Table Simon Moore 1999
The Grass Roots of English History David Hey 2016-05-05 In medieval and early
modern Britain, people would refer to their local district as their 'country', a
term now largely forgotten but still used up until the First World War. Core
groups of families that remained rooted in these 'countries', often bearing
distinctive surnames still in use today, shaped local culture and passed on their
traditions. In The Grass Roots of English History, David Hey examines the
differing nature of the various local societies that were found throughout England
in these periods. The book provides an update on the progress that has been made
in recent years in our understanding of the history of ordinary people living in
different types of local societies throughout England, and demonstrates the value
of studying the varied landscapes of England, from towns to villages, farmsteads,
fields and woods to highways and lanes, and historic buildings from cathedrals to
mesters-to-masters-a-history-of-the-company-of-cutlers-in-hallamshire

cottages. With its broad coverage from the medieval period up to the Industrial
Revolution, the book shows how England's socio-economic landscape had changed over
time, employing evidence provided by archaeology, architecture, botany, cultural
studies, linguistics and historical demography. The Grass Roots of English History
provides an up-to-date account of the present state of knowledge about ordinary
people in local societies throughout England written by an authority in the field,
and as such will be of great value to all scholars of local and family history.
Cumulative Bibliography of Victorian Studies 1970
Findings Mary Carolyn Beaudry 2006-01-01 Mary C. Beaudry mines archaeological
findings of sewing and needlework to discover what these small traces of female
experience reveal about the societies and cultures in which they were used.
Beaudry's geographical and chronological scope is broad: she examines sites in the
United States and Great Britain, as well as Australia and Canada, and she ranges
from the Middle Ages through the Industrial Revolution.The author describes the
social and cultural significance of "findings": pins, needles, thimbles, scissors,
and other sewing accessories and tools. Through the fascinating stories that grow
out of these findings, Beaudry shows the extent to which such "small things" were
deeply entrenched in the construction of gender, personal identity, and social
class.
Sheffield
Modern Christianity and Cultural Aspirations David Bebbington 2003-06-01
Christianity and cultural aspirations are inevitably in tension: the combination
invites a suspicion that temporal pursuits have slackened a quest for divine
approbation. Nevertheless, as Christians generally believe that worldly success
may be a position of influence worth seeking for noble reasons, it is truly an
area of tension, rather than merely temptation. This volume explores this lively
juxtaposition in the context of modern Britain and America. In fifteen original
essays, a range of well-respected scholars examine the cultural aspirations of a
broad spectrum of Christians, including Baptists, Congregationalists, Methodists,
Presbyterians, Roman Catholics, and Anglicans, as they were expressed in arenas as
diverse as politics, education, arthitecture, and sport.
History of the Company of Cutlers in Hallamshire, in the County of York Robert
Eadon Leader 1905
The Grove Encyclopedia of Decorative Arts Gordon Campbell 2006-11-09 Contains
information drawn from Grove Art Online and new material written by G. Campbell.
Cf. Preface.
City of Sheffield (Part 1 of 3)
Voices from Exile 2015-06-05 The volume satisfies the researcher with an interest
in exile as an historical and literary phenomenon. The first eight essays focus on
the British and Irish dimension. The following four widen the discussion to
encompass continental Europe. And finally, the historical dimension is deepened
with contributions the marginalisation of the mass emigration of the Jews within
German memory, and the ‘exile’ of princesses.
Royal Historical Society Annual Bibliography of British and Irish History Austin
Gee 1998 The Royal Historical Society's Annual Bibliography of British and Irish
History provides a comprehensive and authoritative survey of books and articles on
historical topics published in a single calendar year. The volume covers all
periods of British and Irish history from Roman Britain to the late twentieth
century, and also includes a section on imperial and commonwealth history. It is
the most complete and up-to-date bibliography of its type, and an indispensable
tool for historians.
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British Businessmen and Canadian Confederation Andrew Smith 2008-07-16 Andrew
Smith discusses the role of British investors in Canadian Confederation, covering
the period from the construction of the Grand Trunk Railroad in the 1850s to
Canada's purchase of Rupert's Land in 1869-70. He describes how some investors
lobbied the British government for the policies that made Confederation possible,
working closely with the Fathers of Confederation, many of whom were participants
in the same trans-Atlantic crony-capitalist system. British factory owners with
classical liberal beliefs, however, disliked Confederation because they believed
it would delay the political independence of the North American colonies,
something they saw as beneficial.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 1999
Brands, Geographical Origin, and the Global Economy David M. Higgins 2018-05-26 An
interdisciplinary history of the campaign to secure international protection of
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indications of geographic origin, including 'Made in ...' slogans. It will appeal
to students of business and economic history, geography, legal history and
marketing.
Mesters to Masters Clyde Binfield 1997 Founded in 1624, the Cutlers' Company of
Hallamshire has played a crucial role in the history of Sheffield, as supervisor
and regulator of cutlery and steel trades in "the steel capital of the world."
This book, written by noted scholars and experts, provides a history of the
company and its activities.
A Handbook of Industrial Districts Giacomo Becattini 2014-05-14 'A Handbook of
Industrial Districts is a very well-organized and structured collection of
scientific works on the theory of industrial districts.' - Roberta Capello,
Regional Studies In this comprehensive original reference work, the editors have
brought together an unrivalled group of distinguished scholars and practitioners
to comment on the historical and contemporary role of industrial districts.
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